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GREENSIDE Foundation

Annual Summary Report
Community Council: 2021-2022
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Our Greenside Community Council was established in November of this academic year and we are delighted to
have welcomed councillors from the parent/carer body, staff, TEFAT and students.

Over this year we have met 5 times with 4 official visits to school and a Learning Walk to develop our
understanding of various aspects of life at Greenside during the Year of Going Places - Journeys! and we have
met with students and staff.

Particular highlights of this year were our sessions with students to understand the Curriculum Model and sharing
their Learning Evidence. We have also enjoyed Learning Walks to see students from Nursery to Y6 learning in
STAR Days and in our Film Crew Day - when students were exploring Sustainable Fashion and discovering
70-years of Musicals!

Next year, as we become more established, we are looking forward to exploring different Curriculum strands/
subject links and looking at the impact of our Specialisms, Arts Award and Apple Distinguished School
application. We also want to learn more about the EYFS Curriculum, provision and assessment.

We look forward to tracking data progress at Greenside too.

If you would like to contribute then please do contact: Karen Bastick-Styles (Executive Head)
karenbs@griffinschool.org

Wishing you a wonderful summer holiday.

Karen Bastick-Styles (Executive Head) on behalf of Greenside Community Council - 4th July 2022
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